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Old Oak Primary School Update  

Friday, 8th March, 2024 

Dear families,  

*MOTHER’S DAY BREAKFAST – WEDNESDAY 13th MARCH * 

We would like to celebrate the role of mothers and other significant females in our 
children’s lives. We invite you to our Mother’s Day Breakfast next Wednesday 
morning, from 8.15-8.45am. Please come to the key stage 1 gate and we will direct 
you to the downstairs hall where you can enjoy breads and pastries and read a 
book with your child.  

*WORLD BOOK DAY AT OLD OAK* 

Yesterday, all the children and adults in school came together to celebrate our love 
of reading. There were lots of fabulous and creative costumes which were 
celebrated during our morning parade. The rest of the day was spent sharing and 
enjoying our favourite books in class. It is so important to foster a love of reading 
in children from an early age and it was wonderful to see so many children reading 
and talking about literature. You can see more photos of the day on our instgram 
account.  

 

 

 

  



2 
 

*YEAR 6 – JUNIOR CITIZENS* 

On Wednesday, Year 6 took part in a workshop with the Junior Citizens Trust at 
Craven Cottage Stadium. During their visit, the children experienced seven 
different safety scenarios, led by the Met Police, London NHS, London Fire Brigade, 
London Transport Police and Fulham FC. Each scenario was designed to be 
interactive, with the children taught a variety of life skills which focus upon how to 
keep themselves safe whilst potentially helping others who may be in difficulty or 
distress. The experience was invaluable and will prepare the children for the next 
stages in the life as they move to secondary school and beyond.  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

*YEAR 5 – TRIP TO THE VICTORIA AND ALBERT MUSEUM* 

On Thursday, Year 5 went on an exciting maths themed trip to the V&A Museum, 
taking part in a workshop called “Pattern, Shape and Me”. The class visited the 
Arabic gallery and learnt about the meaning of patterns in Islam and the 
symbolism behind abstract shapes. The children then made their own which you 
can see below.  
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*DON’T FORGET - BEAT THE STREET CAMPAIGN:    

Please keep tapping! We are 15th school in the borough which is 
fantastic but we can do even better! Let’s try and hit the Top 10 next 
week!  

*DANCE WEST FREE EASTER CLUB* 

Join Dance West this Easter for a FREE holiday club for children aged 5-11. Children 
can take part in the fun and diverse dance classes led by the friendly Dance West 
staff. Please see the attached flyer for details on how to sign up.  

*ATTENDANCE AND PUNCTUALITY – SCHOOL TARGET IS 96%* 

Congratulations to Year 4 Magnolia Class who had an amazing 98% attendance this 
week, above school average! In KS1, Olive Class led the way with 89%. Reception 
Peach, Year 1 Olive and Year 6 Willow achieved best punctuality this week.  

  

* DATES FOR THE DIARY* 

Monday 11th-Friday 15th March: Science Week in school 

Monday 11th March: The Science Wizards are visiting school  

Tuesday 12th March: Year 6 Boys Football Tournament 

Wednesday 13th March Year 5 SPID Expressive Arts workshop in class 

Wednesday 13th March: Year 3 Imperial Wellhome workshop in class 

Wednesday 13th March: Year 1 Live Lesson with Farmer Fiona 

Thursday 14th March: Royal Parks visitors in school 

 

Have a peaceful and restful weekend, 

Mr Brown and Mrs Beardsworth 
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